
 

 

 

 

 

2023 – 2024 

Echo Preschool Enrollment Information  

Echo Preschool is excited to start enrollment for the 2023 -2024 school year. Enrollment will 

open on April 3, 2023 @ 8:00 am. Enrollment applications and information can be found on our 

website echo.k12.or.us  

For the 2023 – 2024 academic year, there are two options for enrollment. The standard Echo 

Preschool and the Oregon Preschool Promise Program. You DO NOT have to live in the Echo 

School District to enroll in our educational programs. All programs run from 7:30 am until 5:00 

pm four days a week.  

Enrollment is a first come first serve basis. With priority given to Echo residents, returning 

students and siblings of current students enrolled in Echo.  

Oregon Preschool Promise Program (PSP): 9 student seats available  

Preschool Promise is a model for a publicly funded, high-quality preschool system. Preschool 

Promise leverages high-quality, local and culturally-relevant early child care and education 

programs and makes them available to children living at 200% of the poverty level for 3 and 4 

year old children. By incorporating a mixed delivery approach which recognizes that high 

quality early learning experiences can take place in a wide variety of settings, Preschool 

Promise provides opportunities for families to access and choose the preschool setting which 

best meets their needs. This is a free program for families that qualify. Echo has 9 student slots 

available under this program. The eligibility criteria for the PSP can be found on our webpage 

under the preschool tab to see if your child would qualify. The PSP program runs in conjunction 

with the Echo Preschool Program. Returning PSP students have priority but you must resubmit 

a PSP application. 

Echo Preschool Program (EPP): 

Echo Preschool Program is a high quality educational program open to 3 and 4 year old 

students. It is a fee based program as we do not at this time receive any funding from the state 

for operational costs. EPP has been in operation for 9 years. It has proven to do an outstanding 

job of preparing students to be kindergarten ready, along with developing social skills and 

teaching students how to have a learning mindset. Application and additional information are 

available on the Echo School District website.  

Please direct additional questions to Raymon Smith – rsmith@echosd5.org 
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